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About the project 
We identified through previous work, a potential need for simplified, practical tools to support frontline staff in 
taking a non-pharmacological approach to improve dementia care and reduce inappropriate use of 
psychoactive medicines where possible. (Jenks K, Marshall D. and Stokes G. (2024) Reducing psychoactive 

medication use: Find the ‘why’.  Journal of Dementia Care Vol 32 (No. 5) p 34-39) 
 

What we are doing 
We are co-developing and co-designing practical tools with, and for, frontline care staff to support them in 
their role caring for people with dementia.  
This involves: 

• a survey of frontline care staff  

• speaking and meeting with frontline staff to gather deeper information on what they feel would best 
support them and in what format 

• co-designing the content 

 

 
Impact so far… 
 
Our survey asked 11 questions based on what frontline staff use in their day-to-day job.  
We received at total of 145 responses from users that help support people with Dementia. 

 

 
When asked through the survey and workshops about what format the information should take, the majority 
indicated a preference for an online/ digital resource. 
 
 
From the 145 respondents from the survey, 102 people 
asked to be a part of the ongoing process 
and to stay informed.  
 
This number has increased throughout the course 
of the project. 
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Workshops 
We held three workshops and one online interactive session. 
 
Participants included frontline care staff from care homes, day care and care at home, informal carer, 
Scottish Care, SSSC and the Dementia Ambassadors Champions network. 

 
The information extracted from the workshops was: 
  

• key themes for dementia care 

• key content for sharing 

• power of storytelling, hearing from peers and people 
with lived experience on what works best 

• having simplified tools and short emotive stories that 
resonate with staff 

• format should be short, sharp, and easily accessible 
 on a digital format for use on the go 

 
A further workshop was held to sense check our analysis of the key themes and content to be prioritised, 
and to begin gathering stories for sharing.  

 
Workshop evaluation quotes: 
 

 
“”Thank you for giving people the opportunity to influence our future 

and that of the people we support.” 
 
“Found it useful to see and hear other people’s experiences from different care backgrounds.” 
 
“Very excited about what was being discussed and being part of this group. Quality of conversation was very 
good. Very collaborative.” 
  
“I enjoyed the interactive nature of the session. Identified real practical resources that will be helpful to care 
at home services.” 
 
“Very good, relaxed pace and interactive. Really enjoyed sharing experience and looking at new ways of 
working.” 
 

 
Where are we now?… 
 

 
 
 

 

 

We have begun to develop the content of our Right Decision Service tool 

Funding requested for development of content for platform 

Advisory Group is being established 

We will continue to co-produce and test the content with frontline staff 


